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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

April 14, 1969

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Just a note to thank you very much for your recent
correspondence and enclosures regarding the situation among
the poor in our country and your work on the Civil Rights
Commission. I apologize for this delinquent response, but
be assured of my very adtive interest in the situations you
described.

It may be of interest to you to know that, on a
related matter, I have introduced legislation to regulate the
flow of Mexican nationals into the United States. I have taken
the liberty of enclosing a copy of my introductory remarks from
the Congressionhl Record on this Bill.

Again, thank you for writing.

Sincerely,

Edward M. Kennedy


